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	For your reply:

	Contact:
	Alessandra Pileri

Coordinator, ITU-D Study Groups
	E-mail:
	devsg2@itu.int 

	
	
	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5545/730 5484

	
	
	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5990

	Subject:
	Call for case studies on Question 23/2: The unique telecommunication/ICT needs of small island developing states (SIDS)

	Dear Sir/Madam,

ITU-D Study Group 2 Question 23/2: The unique telecommunication/ICT needs of small island developing states (SIDS), has received few contributions to its work. The Study Group 2 meeting, held in Geneva from 15 to 19 September 2008, has decided to send to Member States and Sector Members a call for case studies in order to collect appropriate information on the topics to be covered in the study of the Question. 

The definition of the Question can be found at the following Web address: 

http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/study_groups/SGP_2006-2010/SG2/SG2Quest.html. 
You are kindly requested to contribute to the work of this Question by sharing your experience in a contribution of 5 pages maximum on the topics listed below:

a.
Existing ICT/telecommunication projects (regional and national)

b.
Please describe what telecommunication technologies you currently use and any future development

c.
State the operators involved and how many. Are they national or international operators?

d.
Describe the source of funding you are using to procure and/or maintain the technolgy 

e.
What capacity building does your country need in terms of ICT/telecommunication development?

f.
Explain any regional collaboration that exists in any of your telecommunication development

g.
What strategies have been developed (if any) for the sustainability of the project and durability of your ICT/telecommunication development?

h.
Please describe any other issues you have encountered during your development, or lack of development.

You are also invited to give information on future plans. 

Your contribution should be received no later than 15 January 2009, for their processing before the meeting of the Rapporteur’s Group on Question 23/2 (February 2009). It should be sent by e-mail to devsg2@itu.int

I look forward to your active participation in this important initiative.

Yours sincerely,

[Original signed]
Sami Al Basheer Al Morshid

Director
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